
1 Attachment

Dear Sir/madam,

The letter has some mistake,the update version has been attached.
Thank You.

Best Regards,
Issac Leung
TEL:6175 2947
Pacific Extend Limited

寄件者: Leung, Issac Wai Kit
寄件⽇期: 2023年7⽉10⽇ 18:03
收件者: tpbpd@pland.gov.hk <tpbpd@pland.gov.hk>
副本: gtllam@pland.gov.hk <gtllam@pland.gov.hk>; Ng, Alan Ka Lun <kalun.ng@pel-teams.com.hk>;
sh.yeung@clp.com.hk <sh.yeung@clp.com.hk>; jamesso@clp.com.hk <jamesso@clp.com.hk>; Tam, Kam
Tim <kt.tam@pel-teams.com.hk>
主旨: Postponement of the Planning Application Number A/YL-NSW/307

Dear Sir/madam,

For the relevant application number: A/YL-NSW/307,we would like to postpone the planning
application 
by one months for preparation of the Transport Department comment.The signed original copy of
the attachment will be mailed to you.

Best Regards,
Issac Leung
TEL:6175 2947
Pacific Extend Limited

回覆: Postponement of the Planning Application Number A/YL-NSW/30711/07/2023
11:50
From: "Leung, Issac Wai Kit" <issac.leung@pel-teams.com.hk>
To: "tpbpd@pland.gov.hk" <tpbpd@pland.gov.hk>
Cc: "gtllam@pland.gov.hk" <gtllam@pland.gov.hk>, "Ng, Alan Ka Lun"
<kalun.ng@pel-teams.com.hk>, "sh.yeung@clp.com.hk" <sh.yeung@clp.com.hk>,
"jamesso@clp.com.hk" <jamesso@clp.com.hk>, "Tam, Kam Tim" <kt.tam@pel-
teams.com.hk>
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Appendix I of RNTPC 
Paper No. A/YL-NSW/307A



Information Classification: PROPRIETARY 

 

   11 July 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam,  

 

Postponement of the Planning Application Number A/YL-NSW/307   

 

 

With reference to the Planning Application no. A/YL-NSW/307. Recently, we receive a comment from 

Transport Department about the temporary traffic arrangement, so we would like to postpone the 

planning application by one months for preparation of the relevant information.   

 

Should you have any enquiries, please feel free to contact our Senior Engineer Mr. James So at 

telephone no. 2678 3553. 

 

Thank you for your kind attention. 

 

 

 Yours faithfully, 

 For and on behalf of 

 CLP Power Hong Kong Limited 

 

 

 

 Cheung Stanley Chung Yiu 

for Senior Manager – Recourse Programming (North Region) 

 

Town Planning Board 

15/F., North Point Government Offices 

333 Java Road 

North Point 

Hong Kong  




